ANRCETI presented yellow card to JSC „Moldtelecom”

The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI) conveyed a warning to JSC „MOLDTELECOM” for unauthorized use of numbering resources from the National Numbering Plan. The process of monitoring the activity of electronic communications networks and/or service providers, carried out by the Agency, revealed unauthorized (unlicensed) use, by JSC „MOLDTELECOM”, of certain numbering resources for the provision of fixed telephony services in a number of districts, as well as in Chisinau municipality.

Alongside with the warning, the Agency required that JSC „MOLDTELECOM” provide a due account on the situation and take actions against the use of numbering resources without ANRCETI authorisation.

In its response letter JSC „MOLDTELECOM” acknowledged having used unauthorized numbering resources and expressed assurance that no such breaches would be admitted in future. For this purpose the company is enhancing control over record-keeping and use of numbering resources by updating the lists of number blocks it currently uses, in order to be able to subsequently verify them according the ANRCETI numbering resources data base.

The Law on Electronic Communications provides that numbering resources assigned for public electronic communications networks and services are limited resources – state property. They are administered and assigned by the Agency in compliance with the National Numbering Plan. The Law also prohibits the use of numbering resources from the Plan without a prior authorization by ANRCETI. Unauthorized use is sanctioned under the law. 
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